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UPDATE: 
 
Discussions have been held with other Local Authorities to determine how they came 
to the decision to sign the MoU and we have contacted Scottish Water to get 
clarification on what constitutes “below ground SUDS”. We cannot make a 
recommendation as to whether or not to sign the MoU before we have a clear 
understanding of what is considered to be above and below ground in a SUDS basin 
and what the financial implications of maintenance would be. We hope to get a 
definitive answer from Scottish Water in time to bring the report to the May meeting. 


